
 

 

 

 

Feedback: Limpopo DTCS MANLAB meeting - 20 August 

2024 
 

Draft Government-owned Vehicles Policy 

Members are aware of the challenges regarding the use of state-owned vehicles and thus the need to 

have a policy that will respond to challenges experienced by the employer and employees alike. The 

employer tabled the attached policy, which provides guidance, amongst others, on the utilisation of 

government-owned vehicles as a tool to support the Department in the delivery of its objectives in a cost-

effective manner.  

 

The PSA believes in the participation of members in consultative processes in matters affecting their 

rights and interests. The Department of Transport and Community Safety made presentations on the 

policy and members are urged to scrutinise the contents and provide input and comments urgently. 

Members are requested to meet and consult extensively amongst themselves on the policy and provide 

any comments or inputs to PSA Shop Steward, Mapula Maphoto, at maserole.maphoto@limpopo.gov.za 

and Deidre Reynecke at deidre.reynecke@psa.co.za on or before 18 September 2024.  

 

The PSA will protect members’ rights and promote their interests as practicing service excellence is an 

important value of the PSA. Members needing assistance with their cases can contact the PSA Provincial 

Manager at john.teffo@psa.co.za or WhatsApp 079 513 9856. 

 

Employees who wish to join the PSA can contact Lawrence Muvhango on 082 880 8995 or Paulina 

Moloto on 082 880 8957 or the PSA Provincial Office on (015) 295 0500. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: LIMPOPO DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT AND COMMUNITY SAFETY 
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